
Our amazing baubles at the end of Term 2. 
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English 

At the end of last term and start of this term, we 

have focused on a book called the ‘Tear Thief’ and the 

children have really enjoyed this. We produced some 

wonderful newspaper report writing as well as diary 

entries. 

We started a new book called ‘Winter’s Child’ by 

Angela McAllister. We are gearing ourselves up to 

write our own version of the story. 

 

Maths –  

In both Years 3 and 4, we are focusing on 

multiplication and division and the links these have 

with each other.  

We look at multiplying a 2 digit by a 1 digit (Y3) and a 

3 digit by a 1 digit (Y4) with exchange. 

It is so important to learn times tables as this 

underpins so many areas of maths.  

Maths Shed and timestables.me.uk are great ways of 

practising online. 

 

Geography – All around the world  

We are looking at –  

- The Northern and Southern Hemisphere 

- The Equator  

- Lines of longitude and latitude  

- Polar and tropic regions 

- Prime Meridian 

- Time zones 

Science  

Our science topic this term is ‘Animals including humans’ and 

focuses on –  

- Food groups 

- Nutrition 

- Food labels and a healthy diet 

- Skeletons 

- The human skeleton 

- Muscles 

The children are absolutely loving this topic! 

Other subjects 

PSHE – Our topic is ‘Diverse Britain’. We focus on –  

- Living in the British Isles 

- Democracy 

- Rules, laws and responsibilities 

- Liberty 

- Tolerance and respect 

RE – Mrs Hobbs has been working hard with the children this 

term focusing on the Christian creation story. 

PE – On a Wednesday, we enjoy having coaches help us with our 

fitness and on a Friday, we have dance with Miss Dyer. 

 
Gentle reminders 

- PE kits needed on a Wednesday and Friday 

- Homework (spellings and maths) on Ed shed 

set Friday to Friday 

- Spelling tests on a Friday morning 

- Read at least three times with signature and 

comment in reading record – this is checked 

on a Friday morning 

If you would like to discuss your child’s work, 

attainment or general wellbeing, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school to arrange a 

meeting. 

http://timestables.me.uk/

